
F. No. 3/2025/SCR

SUPREME COURT RULES AMENDMENT COMMITTEE

N O T I C E 

It is informed that the Supreme Court Rules Amendment Committee is in the
process of considering certain amendments to the Supreme Court Rules, 2013. In
order to make the exercise an exhaustive one and finetune the existing Practice &
Procedure, all stakeholders in the justice delivery system are requested to submit their
suggestions/views in this regard, i.e., either having a bearing on the said Rules and/or
the  Handbook  on  Practice  and  Procedure  and  Office  Procedure,  2017.   The
suggestions  may  be  sent  to  the  Committee  by  e-mail  only  at  official  e-mail
reg.admnmaterial@sci.nic.in on or before 1.5.2025. No hard copy thereof shall be
entertained.

        -Sd-

[P. Y. Ladekar]
Registrar (SCR)
15.4.2025


